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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 21/06/2021.

The Board decided to allow the appeal, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s

recommendation, and to direct the Building Control Authority as follows:

Remove condition

Reasons and Considerations

Having regard to the scale and nature of the proposed works, the submissions
lodged in connection with the Fire Safety Certificate application and the appeal, and
to the recommendation of the reporting Inspector, the Board is satisfied that the
additional provision of sprinkler protection is not necessary to achieve compliance
with the requirements of Part B of the Second Schedule to the Building Regulations
1997 to 2020.
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